
                                                              October 5, 2015 
                                                 Special Town Board Meeting 
                                                                    7:00 p.m. 
  
 
Present: Supervisor Gerald L. Deming, Council Members: Lynn Parnell and David Deuel 
 
Absent: Norman Gates and Frank Rose Jr. 
Others: None 
 
 
     Supervisor Deming opened the Special Town Board Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
PURPOSE 
     Supervisor Deming stated due to the cancellation of the October 8th regular meeting, 
the Board had to have a Special Town Board Meeting to schedule the upcoming 2016 
Budget Hearing and approval of the September  24th Public Hearing and regular Town 
Board Meeting minutes. Mr. Deming commented if we had waited until the October 
22nd meeting to schedule the budget hearing, the date would be in the first week of 
November at the earliest and would create a deadline issue for the County. 
 
** Supervisor Deming presented a copy of the 2016 Preliminary Budget to the Board. 
 
 
 
BUDGET HEARING 
RESOLUTION offered by Mrs. Parnell and seconded by Mr. Deuel to set the 2016 
Budget Hearing for Thursday, October 22nd, 2015 at 6:30 p.m.  Voted on and approved, 
Yes-3, No-0. 
 
** Clerk Harris will post and publish the Legal Notice of the Preliminary Budget 
Hearing. 
 
** Copies of the proposed budget may be obtained at the Clerk’s office during regular 
hours. 
 
 
 
MINUTES 
RESOLUTION offered by Mr. Deuel and seconded by Mrs. Parnell to approve the 
minutes of the September 24th Public Hearing and regular Town Board Meeting. Voted 
on and approved, Yes-3, No-0. 
 
 



ADJOURNMENT  
RESOLUTION offered by Mr. Deuel and seconded by Mrs. Parnell to adjourn the 
Special Town Board Meeting at 7:04 p.m. Voted on and approved, Yes-3, No-0. 
 
                       
 
 
                                                                                    Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
                                                                                    Christine M. Harris, Town Clerk 


